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Jami Fitch

From: Doug Roncarati <dar@portlandmaine.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 2:24 PM
To: Jami Fitch
Cc: Benjamin Pearson; Robyn Saunders; Jodie Keene
Subject: Re: meeting follow up

Jami, 
 
Jon Jennings will be waiving the usual permit fees for the UR5K & 
GNFF.  I will let Ted and others know.  Also, I'm waiting for a response 
from Traffic regarding the use of variable message boards to alert 
residents about the temporary street closures, the availability of the VMBs 
on April 22nd and any associated fees.    
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Doug 
 
On Fri, Oct 28, 2016 at 10:55 AM, Jami Fitch <jfitch@cumberlandswcd.org> wrote: 

Doug and Ben, 

Thank you for taking the time to meet this morning about the City’s MS4 needs and the Greener 
Neighborhoods Cleaner Streams program for FY17.  

  

To follow up, I am attaching DEP’s most recent version of audit questions. During the tabletop review portion 
of the audit, DEP will ask for answers to all of these questions. As I mentioned when we met, this form was 
updated in April 2016 based on DEP’s experience in earlier audits. They may make more updates as they 
prepare for their 2017 audits, but this is a good place to start. 

  

I have also attached the thank you letter that was sent to all 2016 Urban Runoff sponsors. The letter contains 
2016 participation numbers and media coverage of the event. Please let me know if you need anything else to 
request that the permit fees be waived for the 2017 events. 

  

Thanks again for meeting with me this morning. We appreciate your continued partnership! 
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Best, 

Jami   

  

Jami Fitch  |  Education & Outreach Manager  |  jfitch@cumberlandswcd.org 

Cumberland County Soil & Water Conservation District 

35 Main Street, Suite 3  |  Windham, ME 04062  |  www.cumberlandswcd.org 

O: (207) 892-4700  |  M: (207) 576-6267  |  F: (207) 892-4773 

  

 

  

 
 
 
 
--  
Doug Roncarati 
Stormwater Program Coordinator 
City of Portland 
Department of Public Works 
(207) 874-8848 
 
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about 
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised 
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested. 


